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WIpop News 
 

2022 Training 
 
This year, after two years of COVID lockdown, we held four (4) in-person training sessions throughout the state. Some 
sessions were better attended then others, overall, we had about 150 or so participants. Given the current climate of 
COVID, staffing shortages, budget constraints, etc. WHAIC will host one virtual session on November 17th from 9:00am-
11:00am CST. 

The registration link is available at WHA - Calendar  scroll to the WIpop Training date November 17, 2022. 

Each facility is responsible for compliance with discharge data submission and must adhere to the State Statutes and 
calendar timelines. Understanding the data submission process is important. Wisconsin ‘WIpop’ data collection is based 
on a modified HIPAA Compliant 837 claim file format. The discharge data submission manual will be reviewed along with 
the process to sign off on the data and affirm its accuracy. WHAIC collects data pursuant to Chapter 153 of the State 
Statutes and the requirements as outlined in the Administrative Rule DHS 120.  
 
Do you have an opinion on data submission training? When it should occur, the delivery, the content? If so, please 
complete this survey so we can deliver the material when and how you need it.  SURVEY  

 

WIpop Reminders  
 
WHA Information Center cares about your data. Please do not share passwords or login information. All new 
WIpop users must register to the secured portal for access.  
 
The 2023 WIpop calendar has been posted on our website additional information may be found under the 
Data Submitters Tab. Please be timely in your submissions and edits (if possible, submit monthly data.) 
Reports are available in real-time once the data is uploaded.  
 
In 2023, the data collection process will include more emphasis on better collection of more than one race, 
language, and reporting the NAIC # or Payer identification (ID) on the EDI file sent to WHAIC. WHAIC released 
the mapped payer name in the datasets in Q122; however, to fully capitalize on the value of the payer data, 

https://www.wha.org/AboutWHA/CalendarofEvents
https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/statutes/statutes/153
https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/code/admin_code/dhs/110/120
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-EZlu16lpkyY7B0he0zJsMMa7YYODZhGjY_QPqaaDedUNEc0QzBOVTJPQzlGSlNHM0I5VFpGTElPQi4u
https://www.whainfocenter.com/Data-Submitters/WiPop/Data-Submission-Calendar
https://www.whainfocenter.com/
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we need more confidence in our delivery of this data by validating and running comparisons of the Payer ID / 
NAIC # and actual payer name to the mapped payer data.  
 

The Payer ID is a unique ID assigned to each insurance company. It allows provider and payer systems 
to talk to one another to verify eligibility, benefits and submit claims. The Payer ID is generally (5) 
characters. The Payer ID should be provided on the patient’s insurance card and included on the 
837claim file.  
 
This information is currently collected by EHRs, practice management systems, registration systems, 
payer systems, pharmacy systems, etc., basically any systems that participate in the delivery and billing 
of payers for patient care. Collecting and reporting this field should cause minimal disruption to the 
verification of it in the file since it’s already required when exchanging billing information with the 
clearinghouse, payer, or other administrative functions to obtain payment.  
 
The Payer ID may be on the front or the back of the card. Please be sure to share this with the 
appropriate person(s) in your organization to satisfy the reporting requirements.  

                           
 

 
 



 

October 2022 WIpop Newsletter          Cindy Case 

 Strike a Power Pose!   
Jennifer Mueller, Vice President & Privacy Officer, Wisconsin Hospital Association Information Center, recently took her 

place as the President and Chair of the American Hospital Information Management Association (AHIMA) in anticipation 

of her term beginning on January 1, 2023. On October 12, 2022, Ms. Mueller gave her first official address at the AHIMA 

conference in Columbus, Ohio. I am passing along her 12-minute video to showcase her commitment to all Health 

Information Professionals …. Ms. Mueller stated in her own words: 

“Giving my incoming address [in Columbus, OH] this morning was the moment of a lifetime for me! I’m so 

honored to be the 2023 President/Chair of the American Health Information Management Association 

(AHIMA)!! Thank you all for your support! My family, friends, colleagues, and my employer, WHA/WHAIC...I am 

not me without you! You ARE superheroes…and on those days it may not feel like it, strike your #powerpose and 

it WILL!” https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kKoK2ek9fMA 

Jennifer Mueller, MBA, RHIA, SHIMSS, FACHE, FAHIMA 
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